
UPCOMING NC STATE EVENTS 
 

Krispy Kreme Challenge 
 

 

Start Date:  2/9/2013 Start Time:  8:30 AM 
 

The 9th Annual Krispy Kreme Challenge is a charity race, from which all proceeds are 
donated to the NC Children's Hospital. Participants begin at the Memorial Belltower, 
run 2.5 miles to the Krispy Kreme located at Peace and Person Streets, eat a dozen 
donuts, then run 2.5 miles back to the Memorial Belltower. 2400 calories, 12 
doughnuts, 5 miles, 1 hour. 
 
Since its inception, the Krispy Kreme Challenge has been proud to support the North 
Carolina Children’s Hospital. The mission of the hospital is to provide the highest 
quality care to patients from all 100 counties in North Carolina, regardless of a 
family’s ability to afford the services. 

Location Information: 
Belltower 

Contact Information: 
Name: Valerie Schwartz 
Phone: 919-515-3794 
Email: vmschwar@ncsu.edu 

 

 

 

Service Raleigh 
 

 

Start Date:  3/23/2013 Start Time:  8:00 AM 
 

Service Raleigh is an annual citywide day of service started in 1998 by NC State's 
Student Government and Park Scholars. Each year, volunteers from the university 
and surrounding community unite to undertake a variety of projects, providing much 
needed assistance to local organizations. Service Raleigh is funded by the Park 
Foundation, NC State Student Government and local donors. 

Location Information: 
Harris Field 

 

 

 
Full NC State Calendar of Events can be found at 

http://calendar.activedatax.com/ncstate   
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      www.ncsu.edu/womansclub 
 
“To unite NC State University women in common interests and to promote the welfare 
and advancement of the University” 
Jackie Wynne, President                 Chris Cammarene-Wessel, Editor 
919-880-1569 or jackiewynne@msn.com      919-515-7678 or chris_wessel@ncsu.edu 

 
Message from President Jackie Wynne 

 

Happy New Year, Ladies! Here's hoping that you all enjoyed the 
holidays and that 2013 is off to a great start.  
  
Every month our luncheon hostesses do such a wonderful job, 
and December was no exception. The creative efforts of the 
December hostess committee did not go unappreciated. Kudos to 
Peggy Chilton (chair) and her dedicated crew, Joy Frauson,  Ann 
Frazier, Susan Hunter, Mae Marshall and Betsy Meldau.  

J.C. Knowles marveled (we all did) at the clever and delightful table decorations of 
assortments of antiques. It was very nice to have so many in attendance at our Holiday 
Luncheon and to welcome so many guests. You are always encouraged to bring friends 
(no limit!) and help recruit new members.  The Woman's Club Programs Committee is 
committed to presenting interesting, informative and entertaining programs. We always 
welcome your comments, criticisms and recommendations, so please don't hold back. 
It helps us do our job.   
  
Would you agree with me that overall the cuisine at our University Club luncheons this 
year has been very good? The crabcakes on the December menu were "first class" 
IMHO (that means “In My Humble Opinion" for all of you who don't text -- my son taught 
me that!).  I have been passing along the compliments to University Manager Cassie 
Parks. That nice fat slice of chocolate cream pie at the December luncheon made me 
wonder if the Club should reconsider its decision to forego dessert to keep the luncheon 
price lower. Please let me know!  The MAJORITY will rule if it comes up for a vote.  
  

 

2013 

http://calendar.activedatax.com/ncstate


Sally and Rich Linton 

Points of Pack Pride… 

President’s Message, Continued 
 
We're already halfway through the Club year and starting to make plans for next year. 
Please look at your club Yearbook. If there is not a picture of you beside your name, we 
need one. If you don't like the picture of yourself in the yearbook, we can replace it. You 
can either submit a picture, or we will make arrangements to have your picture taken at 
an upcoming meeting. Also, please check to see that your contact information is 
accurate, and please notify us of any changes or corrections needed. If you have any 
suggestions for the Yearbook, this is the time to bring it up.  
  
Speaking of bringing up suggestions, I am thinking about sending out a mailing to get 
your input on a number of issues: the number of times the club meets each year and 
when (morning, lunch or evening), the 2nd or 3rd Thursday of the month, what worked 
for you this year, what didn't, etc. Please let me know if you have an issue that you 
would like to add to the discussion. 
  
Looking forward to seeing you all on January 17, when our program is "NC State 
University -- Its 125-Year Resume." At this time, the special guest speaker has not yet 
been confirmed and finalized. The Programs Committee has been working with NC 
State's Upper Administration to provide the best spokesperson at the University to toot 
its own horn. We hope it will be a program that you will not want to miss.  
  
I am hoping that the club will be able to hold its election of next year's Executive officers 
at the February meeting -- one month earlier than in the past. The slate of proposed 
nominees would be published in the February newsletter. This will put added pressure 
on the Nominations Committee to have that list of nominees ready by the February 
newsletter deadline date of January 18. Exactly how much pressure the committee will 
be under will depend on how many of our current Executive Committee officers cannot 
serve again and need to be replaced. Chairman of the Nominations Committee is 
Wanda Leffler (919-732-7051, email: dresden1@mindspring.com). I'm sure she would 
love to hear from you with ideas for nominees. Moving the election up will allow us to 
assign committee chairs earlier as well. By the same token, I would like to move up the 
timeframe of membership applications and renewals. Because we use the information 
on these forms to form our committees and begin preparing our yearbook/directory, we 
really need to be getting this information in much sooner than we have in the past in 
order to meet deadlines. Ideally, I would like to have the membership forms and 
committee assignments for next year determined by the time we adjourn after our last 
meeting in April, and by the end of May at the latest.  
  

We are also looking at the possibility of allowing members to make reservations and 
payments online, for those of you who would find that more convenient. If you are 
internet savvy, or know someone who is, please call me and enlighten me on how we 
might go about this (jackiewynne@msn.com, 919-880-1569). Please let me reassure all 
of you that in any case, we will continue to take reservations and payments the old-
fashioned way as well, by mail and phone.       

 
 

Welcome to Sally Linton 

Welcome to Sally Linton as a new member of the NC State University Woman's 
Club. Sally's husband Rich is the Dean of the College of Agricultural and Life Sciences.  
Born in Ohio, Sally attended Indiana University and Purdue 
University, earning her MBA and MS in Agribusiness.  Today 
she is a stay-at-home Mom to two elementary school-aged 
children, but prior to this job she worked in the wine industry 
as a marketer and judge.  In answering the question on our 
membership form, What's your favorite NC State University 
memory, Sally responded, "Taking our kids to Packapalooza 
their first day in town." Sounds like a true Wolf Pack family to 
us! Add Sally to your Yearbook: Ms. Sally J. Linton (CALS 
Dean Richard H. Linton), 206 Glasgow Road, Cary, NC 
27511-6518; email sallyjlinton@yahoo.com; phone 765-490-8921. 

Submitted by Membership Chair Ann Frazier 
 



 
January 17 Lunch Program -- Noon 

(Note Change in Time for 2012-13 Meetings) 
University Room at University Club 

 
Program: “NC State University – Its 125-Year Resume.”  Speaker TBD, 

sharing highlights of historical importance and major improvements to 
quality of life: NC State’s Significant Discoveries, 1887-2012. 

 
Hostesses: Anne Porter, Chair, 919-513-3826; Helen McGee, 919-876-
0867; Dixie Porter, 919-787-6977 
 
Reservations Due: Friday, January 11, 2012 to Dora Cornwell, 5317 

Deep Valley Run, Raleigh 27606; ddrcornwell@aol.com, 919-851-
1191. 

. 
Cancellations: Should be phoned in to Dora by January 14 for refund.  

 
No refunds for cancellations later than that date. If you make a reservation and intend to pay at 

the door, but do not attend or cancel your reservation, you must still pay for your lunch(es). 
 
 

Lunch Cost: $16 per person. Checks payable to: NCSU Woman’s Club. Reservations (with 
payment) must be received by Dora Cornwell (information above) by Friday, January 11.  

 
Number of Reservations ___  Member Name _____________________________________________  

 
Guest(s) Name(s) ________________________________     ________________________________ 
 

        ________________________________     ________________________________ 
 
 
Enclosed is $______________ ($16 per person), payable to NCSU Woman’s Club. 
 
 

Circle Your Lunch Entrée Selection 
 

Herb Roasted Pork Loin    OR   Rosemary Roast Chicken 
 
Both entrées served with Baby Spinach Salad, Baked Sweet Potato, Steamed Broccoli Florets. 
Also included: rolls and butter, water, tea and/or coffee. 
 
Other special needs (i.e. space for wheelchair at table, vegetarian entrée, food allergies, etc.): 
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 


